
From: Wrinn, Michael
To: Lianne Acosta-Rua
Cc: Callahan, Rich
Subject: RE: support for P&Z Master Plan
Date: Thursday, October 19, 2023 3:25:57 PM

Thank you for your email, the Commission will be made aware of it.
 
Michael
 

From: Lianne Acosta-Rua <lianne@acostarua.com> 
Sent: Thursday, October 19, 2023 3:15 PM
To: Wrinn, Michael <Michael.Wrinn@WILTONCT.ORG>
Subject: support for P&Z Master Plan
 
CAUTION: This email came from outside the Town network. Is it authentic? Don’t click until
you are sure.
 
Dear Michael,
As a long time resident of Wilton, I wanted to reach out in support of the Master Plan that will
change regulations and unlock development in Wilton Center. From the 1970s when my family
moved to Wilton, I have seen positive changes to the town, but some stagnation in recent years
since there are many limitations in place that hinder growth. I believe it will benefit our town to have
the kind of development outlined in the plan.
Thank you for your consideration.
Best regards,
Lianne Griswold Acosta-Rua
48 Briardale Place, Wilton, CT
(203) 216-1548
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